

Michael J. Murphy City of Milwaukee Common Council

June 2, 2014

John T. Chisholm Milwaukee County District Attorney Safety Building 821 West State Street, Room 405 Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233

Dear District Attorney Chisholm:

Thank you for contacting my office regarding the placement of sex offenders in the City of Milwaukee. As you know, Milwaukee's Common Council has a number of concerns regarding the placement of sex offenders in the City by the Wisconsin Department of Corrections.

On June 12, 2014, the Common Council's Steering and Rules Committee will be considering an ordinance, sponsored by Ald. Zielinski, relating to restrictions for sex offenders in the City. The meeting will be held in City Hall's Room 301-B at 1:30 p.m.

I'm writing to invite you to appear at the meeting. I'm certain you can provide the Committee with useful information regarding the placement of sex offenders in the City of Milwaukee and Milwaukee County.

Please contact the Steering and Rules Committee's Staff Assistant, Linda Elmer, at (414) 286-2231 or lelmer@milwaukee.gov to let her know whether you will be able to appear at the June 12 meeting.

Sincerely

If you have any questions, please call me at (414) 286-3763.

Ald. Michael J. Murphy

Common Council President

LRB152845

